Little Melton Primary School



School Lane, Little Melton, Norwich, Norfolk NR9 3AD Tel: 01603 811446 • Email: office@littlemelton norfolk sch.uk Head Teacher: Alex Pritchard







Weekly Newsletter 7th November 2019

Dear Parents,

Thank you to everyone who supported the Friends Halloween disco on Friday evening. It was extremely well organised and managed by Sarah Wilson and her team of parent volunteers, and I know that the children really enjoyed it. They used a new DJ this time, and also provided the children with food and drink, and a special decorated biscuit to take home. The Friends are also holding their latest meeting tonight 7p.m at The Village Inn-all welcome.

Key Stage 2 children enjoyed a visit led by Josh's Dad on Monday, giving details of the exciting and innovative 'Rubbish Challenge'. This has provoked a lot of interest and excitement amongst the children - and they have all brought home full details of how to take part. If you are interested in participating, please return the forms to the school office by Monday 11th November.

Also on Monday, the children in Year 4 enjoyed a visit to the UEA to take part in a multi skills event with other schools. Well done to all of them- and congratulations on a creditable 3rd place finish overall from 10 participating schools. They also all behaved well and were excellent ambassadors for the school.

Finally, next week, we are holding parent consultations on both Tuesday and Wednesday evenings-sign-up sheets are filling up quickly in the office foyer. Also next week, on Friday, the children will be taking part in a special orienteering day in school and can attend in non-uniform (spotty theme) for Children In Need day-suggested voluntary donation £1.





The recipient of this week's Head Teacher award is:

Freya (6) - writing



Bring in your Children's University passports every Monday via the class baskets and these will be returned to you on Thursdays.

Send photos, emails and queries to CULMPS@littlemelton.norfolk.sch.uk

ATTENDANCE MATTERS

every school day counts.

Last week's attendance was: 93.53% Year to date attendance was: 96.93%



This week

Noah Age 11 Annabel Age 9

Uniform

Any parents wanting to buy uniform can purchase it direct from this website: https://www.superstitch86.co.uk/product-category/schoolwear/primary-schools-academies/little-melton-primary-school/Book bags are also now online https://www.superstitch86.co.uk/product/little-melton-book-bag/







RED LITTLE MELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL CARDIGAN









Weekly Gold Book Winners

Well Done Assembly 1st November 2019

Owlets - Thomas & Adam

Snowy Owls - Ellie & Sophie B

Barn Owls - Ayva & Amelia

Eagle Owls - Aiesha, Morgan, Emma & Olivia



N.B.These dates/times could be subject to change.

Tue 12th November - Parent consultations 3:30 - 6:00p.m.

Wed 13th November - Parent consultations 3:30 - 6:00pm.

Fri 15th November - Active Outdoor Discovery orienteering sessions.

Mon 18th November - Year 5 Cluster sports at Hethersett Academy

Tues 19th November - Reception 'Stay and Play' session at 2p.m.

Wed 20th November - Year 5/6 football mini league match at UEA 3:30p.m.

Sat 23rd November - Pre-School Christmas Fayre Wed 11th December - School Play 1:45p.m. (No preschool siblings)

Thur 12th December - School Play 9:30a,m Preschool children welcome

Thur 12th December - School Play 6:00p.m. (No preschool siblings)

Fri 13th December - Christmas Jumper Day
Mon 16th December - Christmas carol service 1:30
at Little Melton Church - Citrine and Topaz
Tue 17th December - Eats Christmas lunch
Tue 17th December - Christmas carol service 1:30
at Little Melton Church - Emerald and Garnet
Wed 18th December - Festive songs 1.30p.m in the
school hall. All welcome.

Christmas Holidays
Thurs 19th December - Fri 3rd January 2020
Half Term Holidays

Mon 17th February - Fri 21st February 2020 Mon 30th March - Eagle Owls PGL residential to Thurs 2nd April.

Easter Holidays
Thurs 2nd April - Fri 17th April 2020
May Half Term
Mon 25th May - Fri 29th May 2020
Summer Holidays commence
Wed 22nd July 2020

Muddy Field - Spare Trousers

We are nearly reaching the stage of the year where we will have to restrict access to the field because of the mud. However, for a while at least, if your child is coming home very muddy, please feel free to let them bring in to school an old pair of tracksuit trousers or perhaps waterproof over trousers to wear just at lunchtimes. These can then be kept in school until the end of term. Purely voluntary!

Yours faithfully,

Mr A Pritchard Headteacher

